
 

June 10, 2022 

 

Darren Marshall 

Manager Transit Operations, Transportation and Emergency Services 

Regional District of Nanaimo 

6300 Hammond Bay Road 

Nanaimo, BC 

V0R 2H0 

RE:  Minetown Day, August 6th, 2022 

Darren, 

I am once again the Chair of the Minetown Day Organizing Committee. 

As you know for the last few years, for Minetown Day, the Regional District of Nanaimo has 

extended Lantzville Bus Route #11, which normally only goes as far west as Superior Road, to 

Snaw Naw As Road at the west end of Lantzville Road.  Additionally, bus service on Route 11 

has been offered to all residents for free that day. 

Please accept this as our formal request to have Route 11 extended west to Snaw Naw As Road, 

and that bus service on that route to free of charge, for Minetown Day on August 6th, 2022. 

Sincerely,  

 

Bob Colclough, Chair 

CC  Trudy Coates, DOL DCA 


